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From: Guardian.Motueka [mailto:Guardian.Motueka@xtra.co.nz]  

Sent: Thursday, 30 June 2016 2:26 p.m. 
To: Registrar 

Subject: Against Fairfax and NZME merger 

 
This email is a submission against the merger of NZME and Fairfax NZ ltd. 

The Guardian Motueka Community Newspaper strongly opposes this merger 

as this would be a total monopoly in the media industry in New Zealand, this 

would reduce the quality of editorial coverage, industry employment. Advertising  

would only be allocated to the main player forcing independents out of the market. 

New Zealanders deserve better! 

  

Regards 

  

  

  

Gary Haymes 

Publisher 

Ph: 03 528 2088 

M: 0274 533 734 

19 Wallace Street 

Motueka 7120 

  

  

  

 
 


